
Aris Ignacio’s SOI: 

 

 

I'm honored to accept my nomination for a second term as Vice Chair of 

APRALO with humility and enthusiasm. Serving in this capacity has been a 
privilege, and I am eager to continue contributing to our community's mission. 

 
During my current term, I've been dedicated to fostering inclusivity and 

growth within APRALO. I'm committed to continuing these efforts by focusing 
on two key priorities: 

 
Firstly, I'm passionate about welcoming new voices into APRALO. The infusion 

of fresh perspectives is essential for our continued representation of users to 
ICANN. As Vice Chair, I will prioritize the onboarding of new members, 

ensuring they feel supported and empowered to contribute meaningfully. 
 

Secondly, I aim to enhance our outreach and engagement efforts across the 
APAC region. By leveraging the resources of the O&E working group and 

collaborating closely with our leadership team and members, I believe we can 

amplify our impact and build stronger connections within our community. It's 
crucial that we inform and involve stakeholders effectively, and I'm dedicated 

to ensuring their voices are heard. 
 

I am deeply grateful for the opportunity to continue serving in this role and 
for your consideration of my candidacy. Together, I am confident we can 

achieve great things for APRALO and the broader ICANN community. 
 

Thank you for your time and trust! 
 

Happy to serve! 
 

 
 

Yours truly, 

Aris Ignacio 


